
From: Hazel Ryan 
Sent: January 18, 2021 9:41 AM
To: Golden, Alissa <Alissa.Golden@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Re: Ancaster Inventory - 38 Academy Street - Follow-up

Hello Alissa

Thanks again for your information regarding our house 38 Academy st in Ancaster.

After much discussion we have decided on the following :
A. We are perfectly willing to have our property listed on the Municipal Heritage Register as
suggested.
B. We would prefer Not to have the property put forward as a candidate for Heritage Property
Designation.

We have lived here for 40 years and love our old house but have some concerns about being
involved in many layers of bureaucracy and potential loss of independent control over our property
should we agree to designation.

I hope you feel this is adequate or sufficient, Alissa, but please let me know if you have any
comments or concerns.  I enjoyed talking to you to the other day.

Best wishes,

Hazel.
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Good morning Loren,

Please see the email below dated January 18th, 2021 from Hazel Ryan regarding 
her property at 38 Academy Street, Ancaster and her objection to being added to 
staff’s designation work plan.

Can you please assist with including this email correspondence to the HMHC agenda 
related to the Ancaster Inventory report?

Thank you,

Alissa Golden MCIP RPP
Heritage Project Specialist
Planning and Economic Development
Tourism and Culture, City of Hamilton
(905) 546-2424  Ext.4654

5.4


